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This is a slow time of the year for the village center so the Maintenance committee and staff have been 
busy with improvement projects. I want to encourage members to listen in on the upcoming finance 
workshops. These workshops are a valuable source of information on our current financial situation and 
the 2021 budget. Member input is very valuable to this board. Also, we encourage your suggestions on 
improvements we can make to the village center and the amenities that could be included in the 
budget. Ideas for long term improvement projects are also appreciated. 


